
New  Bedford/Fairhaven  Bridge
Will Be Closed for Two Weeks

New Bedford/Fairhaven Bridge –  Photo by Erin
Kavanaugh Photography.

According to the Massachusetts Department of Transportation,
the New Bedford/Fairhaven bridge will be closed to traffic
from Sunday, March 30th to 6 p.m. on Saturday, April 12th,
2014. They will be performing some major steel structural
work.

Time to replace the bridge? Leave a comment!
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